
 

                                18 May 2011 

Dear Young People, 

Life can be an extraordinarily rewarding adventure, especially if you are willing to take 
risks by venturing into the unknown and exploring your full potential.  You only live 
once, so I advise you to be diligent in pursuing new interests and in seeking opportunities 
to grow and to expand your horizons.  If you are persistent and think big, good things will 
follow.   

Above all, try not to settle for an average life—insist that your own life make a 
difference.  Finally, try to make the world a better, and more enlightened, place for future 
generations.   

With best wishes, 

 

Frank J. Sulloway 


